Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately.





Today we said our farewells to our much loved Year 6 children. We wish every child a smooth start to their secondary school education and success for the future. Remember children you will **ALWAYS** be part of the Monksdown Family.



This year we awarded some special prizes:

Sports Award - Maisie Williams

Academic Award - Dylan Foster

Special Recognition Award - Kaitlyn Williams-Borrows

Monksdown Values Award - Billy Shepherd

Children Return
Thursday 1st
September